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Computer Learning Center opening Wednesday, May 23, 2012 
 

PCHA is opening the doors to a  new youth Computer  
Learning Center at the Norton Apartments.  The CLC will be  

operated by Kristen Damon, Youth Services Assistant  

Computer Learning Center Hours 
 

 
Monday                                                          
Tuesday                                                                                        
Thursday 
Friday  

Norton youth will receive homework assistance, computer instruction,  
activities and mentoring.  8 computers and 3 printers will be available for 
homework and research.  Youth must be a current first grader or higher. 

  
Norton adults are also encouraged to use the computers for job searches,  

resume preparation, skills training, and communication.   

Wednesday 


